
  19 March 2020 

 

To all Wolverton Parishioners 
From the Parish Council 

 
 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Support Network 

 

To make it as easy as possible for Parishioners to ask for help and to offer support for our 

neighbours, and to ensure everybody is kept informed of any local initiatives, we've set up 

a WhatsApp messaging group: “Wolverton Neighbours”. We particularly want to establish 

a strong support network to ensure the most vulnerable are not left isolated with no access 

to necessary services and support. 

If you would like to join the Group using the WhatsApp App on your smart phone, please 

contact our Coronavirus Support Coordinator - Stuart Easterbrook with your Mobile 

Number and Name using either: 

• Email using: sje@wolvertonpc.org.uk or; 

• Text or call using 07880 783427 

 

If you need help setting up WhatsApp which works off your mobile phone number, please 

give Stuart a call. It is very simple, and there are some links to guides on the Parish 

website Coronavirus page. Our website also has alternative contact information for the 

Council: www.wolvertonpc.org.uk  

 

If you do not have access to WhatsApp or know of someone else who doesn’t, please 

could you let us know the best way we can keep in touch. This could be by email, text, 

landline or letter. 

We hope that if we can get as many people as possible using the WhatsApp group, we will 

have full coverage of the whole community, including the most vulnerable, either directly, 

or through neighbours or trusted friends.   

With this approach, we can make each shout out for help, a call to action across our 

community. 

 

Wolverton Parish Plan Questionnaire 

 

You will by now have received our questionnaire and we really need your guidance to help 

us make decisions that impact and improve our community over the next 5 years. 

 

We would be grateful if you could return the completed questionnaire to us as soon as 

possible, either by email to clerk@wolvertonpc.org.uk or by hand to one of our local 

Councillors: Paul Anthony at Meadow Farm or Sue Murphy at Oak Trees. 

 

We appreciate that this will understandably not be at the top of your priority list, but over 

the next few weeks you may be looking for distractions, and we really do value your views. 

The strength of our community is likely to be as critical as it has ever been over the coming 

months.    

http://www.wolvertonpc.org.uk/
mailto:clerk@wolvertonpc.org.uk

